
                                                     NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
Mariners are advised that VBMS will be undertaking construction works in 
the Mostyn area. 
 
The works will be carried out, centred around 53°24.314´N 003°34.577´W with a 
500mtr radius. 
 
Construction operations will be running from Saturday 12th May 2015 to the end of 
May / early June dependent upon weather delaysFriday 8th May 2015. 
 
Operations will be carried out from the vessel NDurance. During operations the 
NDurance will be operating on DP and picking up / laying cable as such it will be 
restricted in the ability to manoeuvre. It is requested that all vessels operating 
within this area maintain a safe distance and pass at minimum speed keeping at 
least 500mtr distance from the NDurance. 
 
During operations the vessels will display the appropriate day shapes/signals and at 
times of reduced visibility the appropriate lights as required by the IRPCS. The 
vessels will also actively transmit an AIS signal. A continuous listening watch will be 
maintained on VHF Channel 16 and DSC. 
 
Contact Information 
 
Name  Company  Position  Phone  Email 

Karel van 
Akkeren 

VBMS  Project Manager  +31 6 2774 0842  k.v.akkeren@vbms.com  

Dale McDonald  VBMS  Works Manager  +44 7801 617 521  d.mcdonald@vbms.com  

Robin Kerr  VBMS  Project QHSE 
Advisor 

+31 6 1020 6862  r.kerr@vbms.com  

 
 


